Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: resolutions

From: Robert Klingler < xxxxxxxx @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 4:25 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org>
Subject: resolutions

You don't often get email from XXXXXXXX_@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

To Transportation Commission,

| support these resolutions:

Where, after evaluation, staff advises against lane reduction, Transportation Commission recommends that
the it be submitted to City Council and subject to their approval (an example may include near-term plans to
convert a lane to dedicated bus transit);. Lane reductions are not recommended on major streets where
dedicated bus lanes are anticipated in thenear future;

The Transportation Commission recommends that City Council direct the City Administrator to partner with the Ann
Arbor Transportation Authority to prioritize road projects that facilitate the integration of Bus Rapid Transit and
nonmotorized improvements, such as floating bus stops to protect and enhance bicycle connectivity and pedestrian
safety, along busy transit corridors;

| oppose:

The Transportation Commission recommends that City Council repeal the following resolved clause from R-18-275

Reducing major road lanes leads to backups and congestion.
Thanks,
Robert



